
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

RE: Uniform for Construction Student  
  
 
I am writing to inform you of the uniform expectations for construction students next 
academic year. Due to the practical nature of the subject the uniform requirements for the 
course will be different to other members of sixth form. Without this uniform students will not 
be able to take this pathway. However failure to meet these expectations, will result in 
students being unable to complete practical activities and therefore they will be unable to 
complete the course. 

We will be expecting students to be in black polo shirts, a black 
jumper (not hoodies), black work trousers and steel toe capped 
boots when in school.  

Polo shirt and Jumper  
Work Trousers 
Steel toe caps 

 

Students will need to have at least one polo shirt that has the 
school logo in order for them to be insured when completing 
work experience off site and when participating in guest 
lectures.  

We use AMS Workwear as our supplier for uniform.  

AMS Workwear, 
Unit 5 Premier Business Park, 
Second Avenue, 
Chatham 
Kent ME4 5EQ. 
Tel : 01634 815015 
Email : amarelen@btconnect.com 
http://www.amsworkwear.co.uk/   
Opening Hours: Monday to Friday - 8:30 am to 5:00 pm and Saturday - 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. 
 

For the remaining items as long as these are black, contain no logo and are plain in colour 
these can be purchased from elsewhere.  

If you have any queries or questions please feel free to contact Mrs Burgiss on 
khatk095@sflt.org.uk or ring the school.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Burgiss 

Head of Design and Technology  
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